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Comments: Perpetua Resources' proposed project would destroy over 20% of critical habitat for chinook and bull

trout in the project area.

Over 70% of the project disturbance would occur on public land. The Stibnite Gold Project puts the Salmon River

at risk, one of our most cherished and economically important river systems. It threatens our recreation industry

and some of our most iconic fish species.

Idaho's ground is worth more than what's in it. It's time to #SavetheSouthFork and #StopStibnite.


